
Dear Families,

Currently we’re learning about different buildings.  Children are familiar with lots of buildings, including their home, grandparent’s homes, the library, and our Service. We aim to provide experiences that encourage children to discover how different buildings have different uses and features. We may also explore how buildings are constructed and learn about the people who construct them. 

Some activities we have planned at the service to promote this learning include:
· Providing various open ended materials for children to build with, including boxes, milk cartons, building blocks etc
· Making a collage of items found on a building site
· Playing with Lego
· Setting up a building site in the dramatic play area.
We believe it is important to create a link between learning undertaken at our Service and activities you may do with your child. Here are some suggestions for activities related to building children may enjoy at home:

· Pointing out important buildings in your community eg police station, hospital, fire station, theatre, sports club etc
· Driving or walking past any nearby construction sites and pointing out equipment and workers. Do this several times so your child can see building progress. 

Children are very interested in the world around them. Learning about buildings helps a child to become more aware of the world around them as the environment changes or grows. 

Educator Questions

1) How do you feel children have responded to this learning?

2) Was there any particular activity that children really liked 
Yes/No

3) If yes, what was it?

4) Could we improve learning about buildings? 
Yes/No

5) If yes, how?
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